
protectedP hookahhoonahnah
harbora r proposed

the construction of a 373.7
million protected harbor at hoo
nahnih in southeast alaska has been
recommended by the US corps
of engineers

interested parties have until
june I11 to present written viewsviews

on the project all such correspon-
dence should be addressed to the
board of engineers for rivers
and harbors washington DC
20315

the board is reviewing the
report and recommendation of
the corps of engineers no pub-
lic hearing will be held unless

found to be in the public interest
subject to adoption of the pro-

ject the local inteintereststests must as-
sure that they will provide with-
out cost to the untied states all
lands easements and rights of
way required for construction
and subsequent maintenancemaintenance of
the project

further information can be
obtained by writing the office of
the district engineer alasalaskaka
PO box 7002 anchorage alas-
ka 99501 copies of the report
can be obtained for 2502.50


